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November   27,   2020   
   
 
 
Dear Zephyr   ISD Parent/Guardian,   
   
We   hope   everyone   had   a   relaxing,   safe,   family   oriented   holiday   to   the   best   of   your   ability   in   these  
difficult   times.    It   has   been   a   great   semester   thus   far   for   our   students   and   we   hope   to   continue   this   until  
the   Christmas   break   on   Friday,   December   18 th .   
 
We   know   there   may   be   some   concern   with   all   the   movement   and   gathering   people   have   done   over   the  
Thanksgiving   Break.    If   you   are   concerned   with   the   possibility   of   spread   that   could   have   occured   over   the  
break,   we   are   allowing   the   option   to   go   to   online   learning   for   a   period   of   two   weeks.    If   you   want   to   do  
this   we   need   you   to   notify   us   by   emailing   Mr.   Blair   at    kelsa.blair@zephyrisd.net    or   call   and   leave   a  
message   at   325-739-5331   ext.   105.   
 
We   appreciate   your   understanding   during   these   trying   times   and   we   will   continue   to   do   the   best   we   can  
to   give   your   child   the   best   education   possible   no   matter   the   circumstances.    It   is   with   our   combined  
efforts   that   we   will   get   through   this   and   persevere   through   this   pandemic.   
   
If   you   have   any   questions   or   concerns,   please   reach   out   to our   Principal   Mr.   Blair,   or   visit   our   website   at  
http://www.zephyrisd.net    .    
   
 
 
 
Sincerely,    
   
   
   
Stanton   Marwitz  
Zephyr   ISD Superintendent   
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